
 

 
 
 
 
Public Service Announcement 

 

Nomination deadline extended: Community Joint 

Planning and Management Committee for the Sylvia 

Grinnell and Qaummaarviit Territorial Parks 

 
Start Date: May 9, 2017  
End Date: May 12, 2017 
Nunavut 30 sec 

 

The Government of Nunavut (GN) and the Qikiqtani Inuit Association (QIA) have 

extended the deadline for accepting nominations for six appointments to the Community 

Joint Planning and Management Committee (CJPMC) for the Sylvia Grinnell and 

Qaummaarviit Territorial Parks. 

 

The CJPMC provides advice and recommendations to the GN on the planning, 

establishment, operation and management of the Sylvia Grinnell and Qaummaarviit 

Territorial Parks in Iqaluit. 

 

Interested individuals should have demonstrated knowledge, interest and experience in 

parks, tourism, and Inuit culture and heritage.  

 

Full application details are at http://www.gov.nu.ca/environment/information/board-

appointments-applications. For more information, please contact Leesee Papatsie at 

867-975-7727 or lpapatsie@gov.nu.ca, or Joel Fortier at 867-975-8400 or 

jfortier@qia.ca.  

 

Nominations must include a resumé and an expression of interest which clearly indicates 

why the individual should be considered. Applications must be received by 5 p.m. EDT 

on May 12, 2017.  
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ᐱᕙᓪᓕᐊᔪᑦ ᑐᓴᒐᒃᓴᙳᖅᑎᑕᐅᔪᑦ ᐱᔭᐅᔪᓐᓇᖃᑦᑕᖅᑐᑦ ᐃᓄᒃᑎᑑᖓᓗᑎᒃ, ᖃᓪᓗᓈᑎᑐᑦ, ᐃᓄᐃᓐᓇᖅᑐᓐ ᐅᐃᕖᑎᑐᓪᓗ ᐅᕙᓂ, www.gov.nu.ca 
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